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From: Christopher Lynch 
William R. Johnson Jr. Family Chair 
Dean, Bourns College of Engineering 
University of California Riverside 
 
To: Course Scheduling Committee  
University of California Riverside 
 
October 1, 2021 
 
Dear Course Scheduling Committee, 
  
Our Computer Science program has experienced disproportionate growth at all levels 
(UG, MS, and PhD). This has led to BCOE encountering significant difficulties in 
providing space for lecturers, teaching assistants, staff, and faculty. 
  
We have invested significant effort to free 3 rooms hoping that that would 
suffice.  Unfortunately, even with these rooms now available, BCOE is struggling to 
accommodate CS basic operations. 
  
We request your help to provide at least ½ room as described in the addendum – that 
would allow us to soon begin needed remodeling and enable CS to fully function. 
  
Thank you for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
Christopher Lynch 
Dean, Bourns College of Engineering 
University of California Riverside 

Office of the Dean 
900 University Avenue  
446 Winston Chung Hall 
Riverside, CA 92521 


